
Request for quote: 

 

The Victoria Livestock Show is accepting bids for bagged shavings for the 2024 show. 

Please quote 200 bags with delivery to the show grounds. 

 

To be accepted quotes must be post marked on or before December 31, 2023 (no late submissions will 
be accepted or opened) and mailed to: 

 

Treasurer -  

Victoria Livestock Show 

Attn - Operations 

PO Box 2255 

Victoria Texas 77902 

 

Winning bid will be contacted via Telephone following the decision. Quotes will be reviewed at the VLS 
January 2024 meeting.  

 

For any questions or concerns please feel free to contact us anytime: 

Gary Loest – General Chairman (361-571-2130) 

Operations Manager - Wesley Schmidt (361-433-2008) 

 

Thank You, 

Gary Loest 

General Chairman 


